
 

    

 
✓ A FAQs Sheet will be sent to all parents giving the most up to date information and will 

hopefully answer any queries you may have. 

 

✓ We will liaise with our partner nurseries and parents in order to get a really good picture of 

our new pupils, their strengths, likes and interest, talents and areas for support. 

 

✓ Our staff will create a variety of videos to send home. A brilliant way for the children to get to 

know our amazing teachers whilst they listen to a story or join in a craft or baking activity.  Lots 

of fun to be had! 

 

✓ We have created a Tour of the School PowerPoint.  This is ‘jam-packed’ with lovely 

photographs of the school and will let your child see what the school looks like on the inside.   

 

Guidance is constantly changing and we always adhere to all safety procedures.  We would hope to 

arrange a visit to the school for your child if government and authority guidelines allow.  We will keep 

you informed of dates for this event.  

Please know that we genuinely care about your child’s transition to Cumbernauld Primary School and we 

will work to make it as smooth as possible at these trying times. We are here to support our new 

families and pupils so don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or concerns on 

enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk . 

We look forward to getting to know you over the coming months. 

Yours faithfully 

Ed Clinton and Jenny Hart 

Head Teacher  Depute Head Teacher 
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